
NORTHWEST STUDENT BULLETIN 
January 19&2

The MISSIONARY SEMINAR will meet in the chapel, Saturday 
evening at 7:30 p.m. It Is important that a l l ^ m e m b e r b e  
present for election of officers at the beginning of the 
meeting.
The Busbys from Indonesia will be the guests and will 
answer questions of those who are interested in Par East 
Island missions.

•>$*
The Missionary Council is sponsoring a BANQUET to be held 
January 12, 1962, 7:30 p.m., at the Redmond Lutheran 
Church'. The theme of the banquet is Oriental Missions. 
Rev. Glen Horst, a former missionary to the Orient, will 
be the speaker. Tickets may be purchased from the 
respective class presidents. All students, faculty and 
staff members are invited to attend.

FOREIGN STUDENTS are advised that they are to register 
with the Immigration Department at any United States post 
office during the month of January.

Students who use N.E. 53^^ Street as an access^street to 
the highway (State No. 1) are cautioned regarding the 
"No left turn" signs which have recently been posted.
This street is now open only to south-bound traffic for 
ingress or egress onto or from N.E. 53^d* We have noticed 
Houghton police checking at the corner for violators, and 
we do not doom it advisable that students of Northwest 
Bible College should forcibly have to contribute to the 
treasury of the town of Houghton on this account.

1/ . v* /%
It is requested that announcements for this bulletin be 
submitted at the Administration desk before 9:00 a. m. 
Tuesdays and Fridays.


